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Calallen Middle School Band

Glenn Herbst

4602 Cornett Drive

Corpus Christi, TX.  

June 5,
 2014

Sam’s BBQ

15801 N.W. Blvd. Suite 111

Robstown, TX.  78380
 Dear Sam’s BBQ:
The Calallen Middle School Band would like to thank you and your employees for your generous contribution to this year's 9th annual BBQ fundraiser. Your contribution of supplying one-5 gallon bucket of pickles was very generous and it allowed our BBQ fundraiser to be a success by providing the materials needed. With the help of donations from supporters such as you, we will continue to see improvements in the Calallen Middle School Band Program.

All of you at your restaurant are to be commended for your generosity. Thank you again for your contribution.
Sincerely,

Glenn Herbst




Alonzo Martinez

Calallen Middle School Band Director
Calallen Middle School Band Director
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